
From: Daventry, Michael
To:
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request - Incompatible business interests
Date: 01 March 2010 10.59.15

Dear 
 
Thank you for your email in which you asked us for the following information:
 
Whether or not in the last 3 years a police authority panel has been convened as 
a result of a request from a Chief Constable to hear a case to decide whether a 
police officer should be dismissed as a result of an allegation of having an 
incompatible business interest under section 7 police regulations 2003. If so 
what was the business interest and what was the result.
 
I can confirm that no such police authority panel has been convened.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Michael Daventry 
Communications Officer 
 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)      W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7383 5678 
London NW1 0EG               E: michael.daventry@btp.pnn.police.uk
 
BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated 
above this email is considered 'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'.
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